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National School
Counseling Week Recap 

Read Across America Week Recap

Thank you to everyone for your kind
words and thoughtful gifts. I am very
appreciative and I am so happy to be
your school counselor. I would like to
extend a special thank you to Mr. Williams
and his students for creating personalized
appreciation notes. It really warmed my
heart and put a smile on my face to know
that I have positively impacted students
during my first year here at Lakeforest.
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I dressed as the Cat in the Hat for Book Character
Day. I read "My Mouth is a Volcano" by Julia Cook to
several classes. This book teaches students how to
manage their thoughts and words without interrupting.
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Student Leadership

Group
A few of our students from the Leadership
Group had the opportunity to participate in the
Parents for Public Schools Tour. They welcomed
families to the school, told fun facts about
Lakeforest, and toured families around the
school. 

POISED Shriners as Mentors

Shriner Mentor, Mr. Swinson,
worked with students to
complete an activity about
listening and following
directions. Students had to
read all of the directions on
their paper first before
completing any activities.
Students then recited a
positive quote and received a
treat for working hard and
being responsible.

Mrs. Bunn, founder of POISED stopped
by to work with some of our girls to
talk about self love. Students thought
about different ways they love on
themselves and wrote a self love letter
to themselves. Mrs. Bunn established
POISED because she wants to
cultivate self assurance in young girls. 


